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Book Signing with Photographer/Author Bret Bouda
The Montana House and the Glacier National Park Fund are pleased to co-host a book signing with photographer and author Bret Bouda. This event will be at the Montana House on Saturday, July 31th from 2 to 5 p.m. and is open to the public.  
Bouda will be signing his books Jammin’-to-the-Sun, Black & White Glacier Classics, and Glacier Park Wide. He says it is his life purpose to capture the beauty and light of Glacier National Park; and with the publication of these books, he is accomplishing precisely that. In Jammin’-to-the-Sun, Bouda captured the grandeur of the park in combination with the glamour of the red buses of Glacier, which have been an integral and historic part of the Park since 1936. The buses were completely renovated in 2002 at a cost of $250,000 each, enabling the Reds to continue serving the Park’s visitors. Glacier Classic is a collection of black & white photography that the author claims is the best medium to convey the sense of classic light found in landscapes. In Glacier Park Wide is a collection of full color panoramic photos of the big sky meeting big landscape in the Park.
Bouda’s “Timeless Light” photo exhibit, celebrating Glacier National Park’s Centennial, has been on display since June 2009 at Glacier Park International Airport in Kalispell. It highlights over 90 images on canvas of the Park and will run through December 2010. 

Bouda chose freedom in 1981 by escaping from former Czechoslovakia and ultimately becoming a United States citizen. He lived in Georgia and Utah and after visiting the Park for the first time in June 2004 knew he had found his new home. In 2005 he moved with his wife and their two children to Kalispell to pursue fully his new-found Glacier National Park passion.
Hans and Toni Jungster established The Montana House Regional Craft Shop in 1960 in Apgar Village, just inside Glacier National Park. Their daughter, Monica and staff continue to carry on their mission: to celebrate and promote the creativity of Montana and Native American artists and craftsmen for our mutual benefit. The Montana House has been a long time avid supporter of Glacier Park and celebrated its own 50th anniversary on June 26, 2010.
The Glacier National Park Fund is the non-profit partner for Glacier National Park, whose mission is to preserve and protect the beauty and heritage of the Park for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations. For further information, call 406-862-6110 or go to www.glaciernationalparkfund.org.

